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2.0 DAIRY PRODUCTS

Halaysians consume about 40 litres of milk per person annually.
Total consumption is estimated at around 600 million litres lîq-
uid milk equivalent (LME>. Currently, local production of milk
is about 25 million litres. Thus, there is a considerable market
for imported milk in Malaysia valued at between M$250 million and
Mf$300 million.' The authorities hope to raise local milk
production to between 85 and 90 million litres by the year 2000
and sa there will be a considerable market for imports for the
foreseeable future.

The size of the market for milk and milk products in Malaysia at-
tracts substantial commercial intereut. At least six major com-
panies are now involved in prooesuing and packing. The dairy
manufacturing industry in Malaysia i. developed but dependu
largely on imported dairy raw materials. The main products
manufactured locally are sweetened condensed milk, evaporated
milk, recombined HT milk, ice-cream and yoghurt produots. Lately
the consumption of condensed milk has been decreasing in relative
te the consumption of fresh milk and milk powder. According to
documentation distributed at a March 1989 Symposium on Hilk con-
ducted by the Oanish Dairt Board in Kuala Lumpur, sweetened con-
densed milk and powdered milk and pawdered milk account for about
35% and 27% respectively of the total milk equivalent market in
Malaysia. About 14% of the total requirements are marketed as
infant formula, 8% as evaporated milk and 10% as other dairy
produots like butter, cheese and ghee. Ready-to-drink milk makes
up about 8% of the milk marketed. An estimated 82% of the liquid
imilkr roqiirRment is locallv r)roduced f resh milk.


